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Raghu,
A time extension to August 5, 2022 for submittal of a SIWP is granted.
 
Hope you feel better soon.
--John
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 

John T. Hunt P.G.
Hydrogeologist – Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
101 Ogden Road
Peshtigo, Wisconsin 54157
Phone: (715) 701-9383
JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov

 dnr.wi.gov

       
 
 

From: Raghu Singh <raghuom@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 8:12 AM
To: Hunt, John T - DNR <JohnT.Hunt@wisconsin.gov>
Subject: BRRTS # 03-41-589630 Clark Gas Station, 4751 N Santa Monica Blvd., Milwaukee SIWP Due
by July 20, 2022
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

 

Good Morning John:
 
I am Covid infected. Therefore, I am unable to submit the SI Scoping and SIWP on time.
 
I would be able to submit the documents in the first week of August 2022.
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I am sorry for the inconvenience.
 
Thank you for your cooperation.
 
Sincerely,
 
Raghu B. Singh, Ph. D.
Senior Environmental Professional
OM Enterprises, Inc.
124 W Scott Street
Fond du Lac, WI 54935
 
(262) 853 - 0712
raghuom@gmail.com
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